
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

3rd May 2024: We deeply regret the incident that occurred last evening (May 2nd, 2024) at our 

Bellary showroom during the maintenance of the air conditioning unit. Three representatives of 

the contracted agency for the air conditioning and two employees of Kalyan Jewellers were injured 

and rushed to the hospital for medical care and are presently recovering.  

We are offering all the support required to ensure their speedy recovery. We are also conducting a 

thorough investigation into the cause leading to this unfortunate incident. 

- Spokesperson, Kalyan Jewellers  

 


